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ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

 

HEALTH AND AGEING PORTFOLIO 

 

Supplementary Budget Estimates 2011-2012, 19 October 2011 

 

Question: E11-138 

 

OUTCOME 5: Primary Care 

 

Topic: GP SUPER CLINICS 

 

Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  

 

Why did the Minister not announce until 12 October that there had been no applicants 

for the Darwin Clinic despite there being information available in the Department 

since 20 July?  

 

 

Answer: 

 

Timing of GP Super Clinic announcements are a matter for the Minister. 


